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THURSDAY, 21 AUGUST – The Bursar Department

of Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS) has issued a
statement stating that the printing and circulation of salary
slip to all UMS staff shall be discontinued. 

The move takes effect this month as a support to UMS

Key Result Areas (UMS-KRA) on Service Delivery,
Financial Sustainability and EcoCampus.

However, UMS staff can check their monthly salary slip through the Staff Financial Portal at UMS website quicker

without having to wait for the hardcopy as circulated before.

The statement also added that staff who require salary slip statement for official purposes may contact the Employee

Services Section of the department through extension numbers 1431/1334/1403.

As the practice before, the Department printed and distributed salary slips to all its employees monthly. - ZMD (fl)

Media and Citra Division
Chancellery Department
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